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This Summer Math Packet is for all students who will be 

entering 5th grade in the fall of 2020. 

 

 

Please note: This packet contains two sections. The first section 

is a review of 4th grade concepts and the second section is 

readiness for 5th grade. 

 

 

This packet must be completed prior to the start of school. It will 

be collected our first week back. 

 

 

We understand everyone needs a break and wants to have fun 

over the summer. Therefore, please know that this is just 

reinforcement to make sure our students do not lose the skills 

they have learned throughout the school year. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and have a blessed 

summer. 
 


















































